
Submitter: Chery  Fuller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2948 

I believe it is important to have a nurse as my supervisor because she has helped 

support me to help follow the nurse practice act, and help problem solve nursing  

.  


